
From: Ginger Hurst
Sent: 12/16/2014 11:47:45 AM
To: Ann Hallman Inmate Grievances
Cc: Michael McCall; Haley, Nikki; Smith, Jamal; South Carolina Dept of
Corrections Lee; Ginger Hurst
Subject: Thank you Daniel Crooks, SCDC General Counsel office

Please forward to: 
Bryan Stirling, Agency Director
David Tatarsky, General Counsel 
Michael McCall, Deputy, Operations Deputy Director
 The Honorable Nikki R. Haley
Office of the Governor
 
I would like to thank Daniel Crooks of the SCDC General Counsel for the 
outstanding service given to me
on Wednesday, November 19, 2014.
 
I needed help and advice concerning SCDC and talked to Mr. Crooks on the 
phone.  Mr. Crooks listened to what
I had to say.  He was courteous, listened, gave me what advice he could and 
was at all times professional.  It is unusual 
to get this sort of kindness and understand from many of the employees of South 
Carolina Department of Corrections.
I had just been though testing the day before for my heart and was under much 
stress.  I told Mr. Crooks about the testing
and he showed concern and showed much patience to make me feel more 
comfortable in the situation.  
 
Please extend my thanks to Mr.  Daniel Crooks for the help he was able to give 
me.
 
And please wish him and his family a very Merry Christmas.   
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